

May 3, 2018 - PATS MEETING

In attendance - Judy Meyer - Laura Frank - Dana Buscher - Rob Kellar - Amee Colvin - Jackie Crews

Prayer was led by Rob

Teacher Appreciation Week - Allie has everything ready for the week - Breakfast on Monday - Lunch on Tuesday and Wednesday-Friday - snacks. Also, snacks for the Summer Camp Staff Meeting on Monday night and TWB gift certificates for the staff.

Tower Tee Day - flyers are out and the link for sign ups for games is out on WeJoin

Bobo's Pizza - Start October 1st - delivery before Thanksgiving. Ask him about the details for a movie night and providing pizza also for Trivia Night in the Fall for Men's Club and for the Middle School Trivia Night.

Butter Braids in the Spring with delivery right before Easter.

Paper Towel Holders - asking PATS to pay - Rob is getting quotes - Amazon has them for \$65 each and we need 10 - they take D batteries. We will be getting prices from Royal who provides us with the paper supplies.

Yearbooks - all students will receive them next year- will be asking for PATS to help with part of the cost like we do with the Team T-shirts. Grades K-8. We will wait until school begins to decide on that amount.

Next Meeting will be on August 23.